Children in Infant classes Year R, Year 1 and Year 2 March 2021

These measures are put in place whilst following Government guidance and are subject to change.
Your journey to school should be a socially distanced one as much as possible.

Protocol for Infant children Drop Off
Children should be dropped off and picked up by 1 adult only please wearing a face covering

e Drop off point will be operational but will not be manned by a member of staff therefore
we would recommend only Junior children should be dropped here. The staff car park will
be closed to parent cars during this period. As parking will be limited, we would ask local
families to walk to school if possible. If you need to travel by car, as usual, please only park
in official parking spaces. If there are no parking spaces in the car park, please exit the car
park and park carefully elsewhere in the village.

e To avoid contact between children, the classes will have staggered start and finish times.
Year 2 will start at 8.30am and will finish at 2.45pm. Year 1 and Year R will start at 8.45am
and will finish at 3.00pm.

e We will be operating a one way system to enter the school grounds. Please note, that this
may require you to queue 2 metres apart. There will be white markers on the ground to
help. Please enter the school via the small pedestrian gate and follow the coloured railings
towards the double green gates at the infant end of the school. The markers continue
inside the school grounds to help you with social distancing. All classes should follow the

markers to the end double green gates at the end of the coloured railings. Parents are
asked not to proceed further than the green gates and should exit the school grounds via
the large black gates near drop off. Children will enter the Early Years area and proceed
into school via the Year 1 Year R and Year 2 fire doors where they will be met by a member
of staff.

Protocol for Year R Year 1 and Year 2 Pick Up

e The same procedures will be in place for picking children up. Parents should enter via the
small pedestrian gate, follow the coloured railings and queue on the markers. Staff will
radio for your child to meet you at the green double gates. Please exit by the large black
drop off point gates. We would ask parents not to socialise in the car park as we will need
cars to vacate the car park as quickly as possible so that we have space for other parents
coming to pick up their children.

Please be assured, staff will be outside to help with these arrangements and we thank you for your
support.



